
Dear Parents and Carers,

You are warmly invited to the second Post 16 Open Evening for the St Peter’s and St Regis Collegiate Sixth 
Form. The event will take place at the Tettenhall Campus, located at St Regis academy, on Thursday, 29th 
February, from 5:00 pm to 6:30 pm. This is open to all Y10 and Y11 students. To make this evening even more 
enjoyable, we are delighted to inform you that substantial refreshments will be provided throughout the 
event.

This Open Evening provides a fantastic opportunity for you to explore the unique offerings of our collaborative 
Sixth Form, gaining insight into the enriching educational experience we strive to provide for our students. Our 
dedicated staff will be on hand to answer any questions you may have, offering a comprehensive overview of 
the academic programs, extracurricular activities, and support systems available at St Peters and St Regis 
Collegiate Sixth Form.

Date: Thursday, 29th February 2024

Time: 5:00 pm - 6:30 pm

Location: Tettenhall Campus, St Regis Academy

During the evening, you will have the chance to:

1. ICT Facilities for On-Site Applications: Our ICT facilities will be open for students to complete their 
applications on site. Specialist staff will be available to offer support and guidance throughout the 
application process.

2. Meet our experienced teaching staff and learn about the diverse range of subjects offered.
3. Explore the state-of-the-art facilities and resources available to support students in their academic 

journey.
4. Gain valuable information about the comprehensive support systems in place to ensure the well-

being and success of every student.
5. Discover the array of extracurricular activities and opportunities for personal and professional 

development.

Please complete this form: https://forms.gle/i2tYqEauEHYJv5om9 

We understand the importance of choosing the right educational path for your child, and this Open Evening 
aims to assist you in making an informed decision. We encourage you to bring your child along to experience 
first-hand the welcoming and stimulating environment our Sixth Form has to offer.

We look forward to welcoming you to the Tettenhall Campus and sharing the exciting possibilities that await 
your child at St Peters and St Regis Collegiate Sixth Form. If you have any questions prior to the event, please 
do not hesitate to contact our school office.

Thank you for your continued support, and we hope to see you on Thursday, 29th February.

Best Regards,

Mrs E Leek

Director of Post 16

St Peter’s and St Regis Collegiate Sixth Form

https://forms.gle/i2tYqEauEHYJv5om9

